BUCKINGHAM PALACE

4th June, 1990.

R dor Cbnde,

Thank you for your letter of 1lst June to
Robert Fellowes about the Prime Minister's
visit to the Soviet Union from 7th to 10th
June. I have laid this before The Queen,
who is pleased to give her approval to Mrs.
Thatcher's absence from the country on these
dates.
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(KENNETH SCOTT)

C. D. Powell, Esq.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary

1 June 1990

The Prime Minister proposes to visit the
Soviet Union from 7 to 10 June 1990.

I should be grateful if you would seek
The Queen's permission for the Prime Minister
to be absent from the country on these dates.

Sir Robert Fellowes, K.C.V.0., C.B.,
Buckingham Palace




